## **DENTON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 84 TRUSTEES**

## **OFFICIAL MINUTES**

## SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

APRIL 11, 2017

The Trustees of School District No. 84 and High School District No. 84 met in on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. room 106 at Denton School. Chairman, Jeff Schafer, called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Trustees Present: Steve Tesarek, Wayne Todd, Pat Ward and Heather DeVries

Trustees Absent: None

Staff Present: Clerk - Karen Paugh

VISITOR RECOGNITION AND WELCOME: Tony Koenig from MTSBA

**PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: None** 

## **ACTION ITEMS:**

Craig Widhalm was interviewed for the Superintendent position.

It was approved to offer Craig Widhalm the superintendent position contingent upon approval of background check and his agreement to pursue his administrative license. (Todd/DeVries-unanimous)

**ACTION TO ADJOURN** There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. (Ward/Tesarek-unanimous) The next regular meeting of the Board will be Tuesday, April 18th at 7 p.m. in Room 106 Denton School.

CHAIRPERSON	BUSINESS MANAGER/CLERK